St Thomas Becket
Catholic Primary School

Birchanger Road
London SE25 5BN

Headteacher Tel: (020) 8654 3006
Noel Campbell

13t September 2022

Dear parents,

Miss McDonald is pregnant with her second child. She intends to be on maternity leave from the
end of January 2023. This gives us plenty of time to organise maternity cover to ensure continuity
for all the children.

I’'m sure you will join us all in congratulating Miss McDonald on her good news.
Thank you for your continued support.

Mr N Campbell
Headteacher

E-mail: admin@thomasbecket.croydon.sch.uk Y
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